
To the House Committee on Housing

I’m writing in strong support for HB 2372. No one should be forced to move without a good reason. Even more so with our ongoing 
housing shortage, which makes finding a new home difficult and expensive. 

Please move HB 2372 forward.

Bradley Bondy
Milwaukie, Oregon


